
MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area 119.02 sqm 1,281.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.50 sqm 264.00 sqft

Total Area 143.52 sqm 1,545.00 sqft

Levels 08-15
Unit 01

2 BR-C Apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area 92.00 sqm 990.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.27 sqm 262.00 sqft

Total Area 116.27 sqm 1,252.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 08-15
Unit 02

2 BR-A Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area    92.00 sqm 990.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.27 sqm 262.00 sqft

Total Area 116.27 sqm 1,252.00 sqft
Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 08-15
Unit 03

2 BR-A Apartment

Sample view from the apartment



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area 119.02 sqm 1,281.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.50 sqm 264.00 sqft

Total Area 143.52 sqm 1,545.00 sqft

Levels 08-15
Unit 04

2 BR-C Apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area 69.91 sqm 753.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.46 sqm  80.00 sqft

Total Area 77.37 sqm 833.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 08-15
Unit 05

1 BR-C1 Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 61.51 sqm 662.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.95 sqm  86.00 sqft

Total Area 69.46 sqm 748.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 08-15
Unit 06

1 BR-A Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 69.91 sqm 753.00sqft

Balcony Area 7.46 sqm  80.00sqft

Total Area 77.37 sqm 833.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 08-15
Unit 07

1 BR-C1 Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area 119.03 sqm 1,281.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.41 sqm 263.00 sqft

Total Area 143.44 sqm 1,544.00 sqft

Levels 16-31
Unit 01

2 BR-C Apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area  67.17 sqm 723.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.54 sqm 81.00 sqft

Total Area 74.71 sqm 804.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 16-31
Unit 02

1 BR-B1 Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area  65.40 sqm 704.00 sqft

Balcony Area 18.26 sqm 197.00 sqft

Total Area 83.66 sqm 901.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 16-31
Unit 03

1 BR-C2 Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 67.17 sqm 723.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.54 sqm 81.00 sqft

Total Area 74.71 sqm 804.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 16-31
Unit 04

1 BR-B1 Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area 119.03 sqm 1,281.00 sqft

Balcony Area 24.41 sqm 263.00 sqft

Total Area 143.44 sqm 1,544.00 sqft

Levels 16-31
Unit 05

2 BR-C Apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area 69.91 sqm 753.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.46 sqm 80.00 sqft

Total Area 77.37 sqm 833.00 sqft

Levels 16-31
Unit 06

1 BR-C1 Apartment

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 61.54 sqm 662.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.92 sqm 86.00 sqft

Total Area 69.46 sqm 748.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 16-31
Unit 07

1 BR-A Apartment

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 69.91 sqm 753.00 sqft

Balcony Area 7.46 sqm 80.00 sqft

Total Area 77.37 sqm 833.00 sqft

Levels 16-31
Unit 08

1 BR-C1 Apartment

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area 159.91 sqm 1,721.00 sqft

Balcony Area 26.99 sqm 291.00 sqft

Total Area  186.90 sqm 2,012.00 sqft
Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment

Levels 32-39
Unit 01

3 BR-Signature
Apartment



Apartment Area 199.15 sqm 2,144.00 sqft

Balcony Area 35.91 sqm 386.00 sqft

Total Area 235.06 sqm 2,530.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

Levels 32-39
Unit 02

3 BR-Signature Apartment

SEA / PALM VIEW

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 32-39
Unit 03

3 BR-Signature
Apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment

Apartment Area 159.91 sqm 1,721.00 sqft

Balcony Area 26.99 sqm 291.00 sqft

Total Area  186.90 sqm 2,012.00 sqft



Apartment Area 115.24 sqm 1,240.00 sqft

Balcony Area 34.80 sqm 375.00 sqft

Total Area 150.04 sqm 1,615.00 sqft

Levels 32-39
Unit 04

2 BR-Signature Apartment

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Levels 40-41
Unit 01

4 BR-Signature
Apartment

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Apartment Area  252.16 sqm 2,714.00 sqft

Balcony Area 54.94 sqm 592.00 sqft

Total Area 307.10 sqm 3,306.00 sqft

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area 252.16 sqm 2,714.00 sqft

Balcony Area 54.94 sqm 592.00 sqft

Total Area 307.10 sqm 3,306.00 sqft
Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 40-41
Unit 02

4 BR-Signature
Apartment

Sample view from the apartment



Apartment Area 116.00 sqm 1,249.00 sqft

Balcony Area 35.02 sqm 377.00 sqft

Total Area 151.02 sqm 1,626.00 sqft

Levels 40-41
Unit 03

2 BR-Signature Apartment

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.



Apartment Area 532.97 sqm 5,737.00 sqft

Balcony Area 142.39 sqm 1,533.00 sqft

Total Area 675.36 sqm 7,270.00 sqft

Penthouse Lower Floor

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 42-45
Unit 01

4 BR Duplex
Penthouse

Sample view from the apartment



Sample view from the apartment

Penthouse Upper Floor

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Levels 42-45
Unit 01

4 BR Duplex
Penthouse



Apartment Area 532.97 sqm 5,737.00 sqft

Balcony Area 142.39 sqm 1,533.00 sqft

Total Area 675.36 sqm 7,270.00 sqft
Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Penthouse Lower Floor

Levels 42-45
Unit 02

4 BR Duplex
Penthouse

Sample view from the apartment



Sample view from the apartment

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Penthouse Upper Floor

Levels 42-45
Unit 02

4 BR Duplex
Penthouse



Apartment Area 1,096.81 sqm 11,806.00 sqft

Balcony Area 321.79 sqm 3,464.00 sqft

Total Area 1,418.60 sqm 15,270.00 sqft

MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Superlux Penthouse Lower Floor

Levels 46-47

5 BR Duplex Superlux Penthouse

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment



MARINA VIEW

SEA / PALM VIEW

Superlux Penthouse Upper Floor

Levels 46-47

5 BR Duplex Superlux Penthouse

Drawings are provided by our consultants. All dimensions, features and amenities are 
approximate at the time of printing. Actual area may vary from stated area.  Drawings not 
to scale E & OE.  The Developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor plans and 
any features, materials and dimensions mentioned without further notice.  Sample views are 
indicative and may differ or be subject to change.

Sample view from the apartment


